
2019 Paediatric Update Symposium 

Attendee Information 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Thank you for registering for the 2019 Paediatric Update Symposium!   

Location 

The majority of the event (including registration, keynotes, and practice profiles) will take place in the 
Chan Auditorium at the Child and Family Research Institute on the campus of BC Children’s Hospital.  
Here’s a link to a map: 

https://goo.gl/maps/TB7ZPAkN5Fv  

We will also be using break out rooms at other locations within the Child and Family Research Institute 
and at BC Children’s. Your conference package will include maps to these room locations, and members 
of our planning committee will lead the way when it is time to walk to your break out sessions.  The 
conference program included in your registration package will be updated with the room location of 
each break out session. 

BC Children’s campus is a 15-minute walk from the King Edward (25th Street) Canada Line station.  
Parking is always an issue at BC Children’s, so if you are driving please allow time to find a spot! 

BC Children’s Grand Rounds 

The conference starts with our first plenary on Friday May 10th at 8:30am. This is also the Grand Rounds 
session for BC Children’s Hospital.  As such there will be a mixed audience of conference attendees and 
BC Children’s employees.  We anticipate a large attendance for this plenary session so please arrive 
early to ensure a seat!  Following the Grand Rounds session, we will have a 10-minute period to allow 
folks not attending the conference to disperse from the room.  Please remain seated during this time so 
we can promptly start the rest of the conference as quickly and efficiently as possible once non-
conference attendees have left. 

Registration 

There will be a registration table outside the Chan on Friday May 10th, opening at 7:45am. Please 
register here and pick up your conference package. As part of the registration process each attendee 
was instructed to choose their concurrent sessions. The sessions you’ve signed up for will be identified 
on your conference ID badge. 

Presenter Presentations 

We have requested presenters make available electronic versions of their presentations for attendees to 
download, as there will not be photocopies available at the event.  All received presentations will be 
uploaded to the conference webpage (https://www.bcacdi.org/paediatric-update-symposium) early 
next week. We will also post a finalized schedule at that time. 

 



Poster Presentations 

Poster presentations will occur on Saturday May 11th.  Please take time during the breaks on Saturday to 
view the posters.  Authors are expected to be at their posters for the first 15 minutes of the afternoon 
break 

Food 

Lunch, mid-morning snack/coffee, and mid-afternoon snack/coffee are included with registration.  There 
will be vegetarian options available.  Any food/dietary concerns you identified on your registration form 
have been provided to the caterer. 

Reception 

Please join us Friday from 4:30 – 6:00 for a reception, sponsored by CanAssist and BCACDI. There will be 
light appetizers and refreshments served. 

 

Looking forward to the event! 

 - 2019 Update Symposium Planning Committee 


